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Interested party reference number: 20025634
Dear Sir,
I respectfully request that the planning inspectorate refuse EDF’s submission to built another nuclear power station at Sizewell.

As a local resident who actually lives at on the reserve the proposal to built another concrete abomination in an AONB
next to an internationally respected SSSI is abhorrent.

The planning process has highlighted a number of reasons that the proposal should be rejected among which are:

No secure long term water supply.

The danger that the site could become an island as sea levels rise due to climate change.

The disastrous effect on the local tourist and business economies.

The false notion that nuclear energy is green and renewable, it has been proved that it is clearly neither.
The profound effect it will have on a number of endangered species in rare fragile environment.
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This type of massive infrastructure project needs to be resigned to the past. The world and technology has moved on
with cheaper and genuinely greener solutions to our energy needs. It will be redundant before it produces a single,
grossly expensive watt of electricity.

Why should our grand children be saddled with tonnes of highly reactive nuclear waste when in the time it will take to
build this monstrosity more clean energy solutions will be brought on stream?

It's the wrong project, in the wrong location which will take too long to build to solve any of the problems we are facing
today.

Say No to Sizewell C please.
Yours Sincerely,

Kim Vanhinsbergh





